
Moss Point Computer Club Member Dues Information Sheet 

Effective in the 2015-16 school year, the Moss Point Computer Club will be charging an entry 

fee of five (5) dollars for all members. This will allow us to buy materials for the club suitable to 

the amount of members that we have. 

Both cash and check are acceptable forms of payment. Checks may either be made out to Moss 

Point High School or Moss Point Computer Club. 

Member dues will NOT be refunded. 

Guests are allowed in the Computer Club. However, if a student returns on a regular basis, 

he/she will be required to become a member to continue attending. 


